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Consumer Confidence: Expectations Diverge from Present
Situation
Bottom Line:  Consumer confidence was a touch higher than expected in January,
but December's sharp decline was revised to show an even further slide. 
 Consumers' assessments of their present situations fell further as shutdowns for the
novel coronavirus continued into the new year in many parts of the country.   Future
expectations rose sharply, though, as vaccine distribution started, if not without
challenges.  Overall this report largely confirms the deceleration in consumer activity
we have seen in other indicators, including our Nowcasting indices.  But on the plus
side, consumers are more optimistic about the future as the virus rollout begins.  

https://mailchi.mp/a1f472a9aa8c/consconf201901-1206880?e=346eae3d00


Consumer Confidence ROSE by 2.2 points in January to 89.3, compared with
market expectations for an increase to 89.0.  The index is now 31.5% BELOW its
year-ago level.                                            

Present Situation Index FELL by 2.8 points to 84.4. The index is 51.5% BELOW its
year-ago level.  
                                         
The Expectations Index ROSE by 5.5 points to 92.5.  The index is 8.8% BELOW its
year-ago level.      

The labor differential, the percentage of respondents who said jobs are “hard to
get” from the percentage who said jobs are “plentiful”, moved lower by 1.3 points to
-3.2.         
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